U.S. Department of Justice

Executive Office for United States Attorneys

FOIA/PA Unit Washington, D.C. 20530

80-0909 22 0CT 1980

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 0l1d Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in response to your letter of July 21, 1980
concerning our partial release to you of July 17, 1980.
Your administrative appeal therein is duly noted.

Since our last correspondence to you of July 17, 1980
the Criminal Division has made two more referrals to us
of documents which originated in the United States
Attorney's office for the Eastern District of Louisiana
for review and direct response to you.

The first of these referrals consists of five
documents (seven pages total) of which four pages are
denied in full pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 552(b)(5) and (b)(7)(C),
and three pages are released herein but for certain
excisions made pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 552(b)(7) (C).

The second of these referrals consisted of a newspaper
clipping released in full, a memorandum released but for
a name which is excised pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 552(b) (7)(C)
and nine pages denied in whole pursuant to 5 U.S.C.

550(b) (5) and (b)(7)(C).

You may appeal my decision in this matter, within
thirty days, by writing to the Associate Attorney General,
Attention: Freedom of Information Appeals Unit, Washington,
D.C. 20530. The envelope and the letter should be
marked "Freedom of Information Appeal." Judicial review
is thereafter available either in the district in which
you reside or have your principal place of business; or



in the Eastern District of Louisiana; or in the District
of Columbia.

Sincerely,

William P. Tyson
Acting Director

By: Leslie H. Rowe
Attorney-Advisor



